Huntingdon Borough Maintenance Committee Meeting Minutes
Tuesday, December 3, 2024
The Huntingdon Borough Maintenance Committee meeting was held in the Borough Conference Room, 530 Washington Street, Huntingdon, PA.
The guest present were Jennifer Clark, Gary Cramer and Joseph Thompson.
The members present were President James Bair, Vice-President David Fortson, Councilman Robert Jackson, Councilman Terry Green, Councilwoman Jennifer Powell, Engineer Andy Glitzer, Maintenance Foreman Travis Gutshall, Mayor Thomas Yoder, Borough Manager Chris Stevens, and Borough Secretary Richard King.
Chairman Terry Green called the Maintenance Committee meeting to order at 2:00 PM.
Chairman Terry Green recognized the guest present and asked for their comments.
There were no comments made by the guest present.
Chairman Terry Green called on the Maintenance Foreman’s report.
Travis Gutshall said he had nothing else to add to his report.
President James Bair said he wanted to acknowledge Travis Gutshall and his guys for getting the Christmas lights up and the tree.
Councilman Robert Jackson said he wanted to acknowledge them for gathering the leaves up.
Chairman Terry Green called on the Borough Engineer’s report.
Andy Glitzer said he issued the Notice on Intent to award the amphitheater restroom project to WSL, Inc.
Andy Glitzer said that WSL, Inc. will begin in about 6 weeks.
Chairman Terry Green called on the Borough Manager’s report.
Chris Stevens said that Travis Gutshall and his guys have been very busy.  Chris said he has guys off on vacation, and hunting.
Chris Stevens said that the Interviews for the maintenance position is scheduled for Thursday, December 5, 2024, starting at 1:00 PM.  Chris said the last one is at 4:00 PM.
Councilwoman Jennifer Powell asked that when the amphitheater restroom project is done, can we start to have events there.
Chris Stevens said that once the wooden stage is on, then they can start.
Chairman Terry Green called on old business.
There was nothing reported under old business.
Chairman Terry Green called on new business.
There was nothing reported under new business.
Executive Session was not called for.
After no further business, the Maintenance Committee meeting was adjourned at 2:05 PM.
Minutes submitted by,



Richard S. King
Borough Secretary
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